
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Date]  

[Patient's Name]  

[Patient's Address]  

Dear [Patient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder regarding 

the importance of adhering to your prescribed medication for ulcer 

management. Consistent use of your medication is crucial for your 

recovery and overall health.  

Please remember to take your medication as directed, and don't hesitate 

to reach out if you have any questions or concerns about your treatment 

plan.  

Thank you for prioritizing your health!  

Best regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position] 


